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10th February 2025 

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Last day of term 
 
A reminder that all students finish on Friday 14th February at the normal time of 3pm for the 
February half term break.  
 
Return to school 
 
Monday 24th February is an INSET day, therefore all students return to City Academy on Tuesday 
25th February.  
 
Newsletter 
 
Please see this term’s Newsletter here: https://cityacademybristol.clf.uk/wp-
content/uploads/Newsletter-Term-3-February-2025.pdf  
 
Bromcom and Parent App 
 
As you know, we are now using Bromcom as our school information system. There is also a parent 
portal and App, called MyChildAtSchool which will allow parents to view their child's academic 
performance in real-time and access to your child's Attendance, Timetable, Assessment and 
Behaviour.  
 
We will be launching this on Thursday 27th February. You will receive a letter with full guidance 
and instructions on Thursday 27th February. 
 
This works via the email address we hold on record for you.  
 
You should already be receiving regular emails from us. If you are not, this means we do not have 
an up to date email address for you – can you please email CABinfo@clf.uk as soon as possible 
with your name, child’s name and your email address, and we will ensure this is updated.  
 
Parent Coffee Mornings 
 
We hold regular coffee mornings for parents Thursday mornings from 9.30am to 10.30am, hosted 
by the family support team. All parents are welcome to attend.  
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Lost Property - Naming/Labelling School Uniform and PE Kit 
 
We have a lot of lost property, the pictures below show the amount we have accumulated just this 
term alone. All these items are not labelled. We make regular announcements to students to 
check the table for any lost property. 
 
Please can you label your child’s school uniform and PE kit wherever possible. If lost property is 
named, we will be able to get this back to your child. Any items that do not have names in, will be 
placed on the lost property table in the main corridor.   
 
On Thursday this week, lost property will be placed outside at 3pm for parents to be able to check 
for lost items. Anything not claimed will be donated to charity.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Electric Scooters 
 
Please read this letter from Avon & Somerset Police regarding Electric Scooters 
https://cityacademybristol.clf.uk/wp-content/uploads/Escooter-Letter-from-AS-Police.pdf  
 
Please note that these are banned from our whole school site, so please do not allow your child to 
ride one to school.   
 
Thank you for all your support,  
 
Best wishes, 

 
Ben Tucker, Principal, City Academy 
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